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Harley and Olivia Y6, Evelyn, Mia-Leigh and Shane Y5, Jack and Terry Y4,
 Lillie Y3, Flynn and Lucy Y2 and Mrs Kilpatrick

For the next two weeks, for 50p children and parents will be able to guess the name of the lovely baby doll and the super teddy bear. The winners will be announced on Friday 15th February.

The two Lego clubs run on a lunchtime and one on a Friday after school have been a huge success and some very inventive structures have been created. There have been requests from other year groups to take part in these clubs.
Requests have been made for more sports clubs or organised activities at lunchtimes. Mrs Kilpatrick to speak to Mr I’Anson to arrange more activities on a lunchtime playtime.

Again classes are requesting another bench for children to be able to sit and chat or draw on a playtime and that the tyre park be mended as all classes love to play on the tyre park. Work will begin on the Trim Trail during the Easter holidays. 

Several classes had noticed that people are not always using the bins provided, so a reminder to everyone to put their litter in the bins and not throw it on the playground or on the floor in the dining room. Your Litter, Your responsibility. 

Some children have noticed that the menu for lunch is not always correct and they often get cake but without the custard as the menu suggests and the cake is often too dry to eat and several children have said they would prefer packed lunch. Y6 and Y5 counsellors to speak to Miss Brooks. 

As so many children have a packet of crisps in their lunch box, our school counsellor Terry, in Mrs Blagg’s class suggests that we have a box in the dining hall for all crisp packets and send them off to be recycled to make benches, watering cans, plant pots and many more plastic items. 

Year 6 boys have asked if it is possible to have a Y6 after school football club. In the hope of playing in matches in the summer. Y6 counsellors to speak to Miss True and Mr I’Anson. 
 
As all children love dressing up, several request for a themed day for the whole school. Some suggestions were – a Victorian day, heroes and heroines and the Romans. School council to speak to Mrs Dixon. 




